
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS2 Reading Event Letter 
 
On World Book Day, Thursday 6th March, we will be hosting a reading event for parents of our pupils in 
Key Stage 2. 
 
Parents are welcome to join their child(ren) in their classrooms between 3.00pm and 3.15pm, where we 
will be celebrating a love of reading. Classroom doors will open at 3.00pm, and you can join in the fun 
straight away by spending the time reading together, trying some of our interactive books or choosing a 
free book from our old library stock that we will be giving away on the day. 
 
As a bonus, every family that attend the event will automatically enter a raffle to win a set of brand-new 
books for their child. There will be one prize for each year group in Key Stage 2. 
 
As the children (and staff) will be dressing up for World Book Day, you may be wondering if parents can 
dress up as well? There’s no pressure, but please feel free to come to the reading event as your favourite 
character from a book too, if you would like to. 
 
If you have any questions, please ask me – I’ll be on the Year 6 door at the end of most school days. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Husbands. 
 


